From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST. CLERK

To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Comment in favor of suggested WDA changes to CrR 3.4 & CrRLJ 3.4
Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 11:00:23 AM

From: rtk19@uw.edu [mailto:rtk19@uw.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 10:43 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Comment in favor of suggested WDA changes to CrR 3.4 & CrRLJ 3.4

Hello,

My name is Reed Klein and | am a social worker and prison volunteer in Washington State. For
the safety of court personnel, attorneys, and all Washingtonians, | urge Washington Courts to
adopt the changes to CrR 3.4 & CrRLUJ 3.4 proposed by Washington Defender Association. The
safety of our public servants and the public in general requires such changes during this
unprecedented time.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Reed Klein
He / Him / His
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